
NOTICE OF ANNAPOLIS CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING 

   Notice is hereby given that the Annapolis City Council 
will hold a public hearing on Monday,  December 9, 
2024, at 7.00 p.m. in Mayor John T. Chambers, Jr., City 
Council Chambers, 160 Duke of Gloucester Street, 
Annapolis, MD 21401 on the following: 
Public Hearings 
 

Charter Amendment 2-24 & Ordinance 34-24 
 

(CA-2-24) FY 2025 City of Annapolis Departmental 
Reorganization – For the purpose of recreating the 
Department of Human Resources; creating the 
Department of Integrated Technology Solutions; 
reassigning certain duties; and all matters generally 
related to such departmental reorganization. 
(O-34-24) FY 2025 Changes in Exempt Service Job 
Classifications – For the purpose of updating the 
classification grades for City employees in exempt 
service positions; and generally related to City employee 
salaries for exempt service positions. 
  The above legislation on the City Council agenda for 
public hearing can be viewed on the City’s website at: 
https://annapolismd.legistar.com/Legislation.aspx 
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